
Hill View Primary School 
 

Life Education    4th July 2023  

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We will be receiving our annual visit from the Life Education on:     
 

Friday 22 September to Friday 29th September 2023 
 

 
Life Education is a charity providing health and drug education support to schools.  The specially 
designed programme provides an unforgettable experience for the children whilst contributing to 
our Personal, Social, Health and Citizenship curriculum. The fun, interactive and age-appropriate 
programmes help children to understand the wonders of the human body and how to look after it.  
 

The cost for the Life Education programme is mainly subsidised through various organisations.   
However, we do need to ask parents for contribution to cover the remaining costs of £3.50 per child 
which can be paid via WisePay. We have reduced the cost per child from last year as we know that 
the last year have been a difficult one for many families, businesses etc, the school will be funding 
the remaining costs. Please can you make you payment on line by WisePay by 9am on Monday 18th 
September 2023.  
 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Miss V Buckland 
Headteacher 
 

 

 
 


